
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday 30th June 2019 
St Peter and St Paul 

TODAY’S HYMNS 

 

Gathering: 202 Give thanks 

Introit: 565 Praise, my soul, the King of heaven! 

Psalm: 125 

Response: Those who trust in the Lord are like 
 Mount Zion that stands for ever 
Offertory: 622 Sweet sacrament divine 

Comm.1: 144 Dear Lord and Father of mankind 

Comm. 2: 937 Nada te turbe 

Recessional: 409 Lord, for the years 

 

 

The sick and those in need of  
prayer 
 

(Tue) Susan Steer, Monica, Haydn Walden 
 

(Wed) Helena, Baby Raff, Ken Makin, Elisa 
  
(Thu) Federica, Ian Stephens, Chris Howard 
 

(Fri) Anna, Peter, Brian O’Donovan, Oliver 
 

(Sat) Joan King, Barbara and Gordon Murray 
 
 

The Departed 

 

For those who have died recently 

 
Peter Heydon 
  

and Anniversaries which fall at about this time 

 

Pat Homer, Susie Hughes, Frank Wagstaff 
Iris Harris, Ivan Welsh 

Welcome to our Worship 

 

 

WEEKDAY EUCHARISTS 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday Morning Prayer 
S Thomas 

9.15am 
10am 

Friday Feria 10am 

Sunday Parish Eucharist 
Trinity 3 10.00am 

 
 

www.stwilfrids.org 

NOTICES 

 

Summer Fayre - Saturday 20th July from 12 noon-

3pm. Our Summer Fayre is only 3 weeks away and we 
need to start collecting items for the stalls over the next 
few weeks.  We will need items of bric-a-brac, books, 
toys, gift items and raffle prizes and we will also be 
running a Summer themed Tombola so this could 
incorporate a wide range of items.   When you are out 
and about doing your shopping please think about the 
Fayre and pop a few extra bits in your basket to help 
out.  Your support is vital to the fundraising team and is 
always very much appreciated.   
 

On the day we would love items for a healthy tombola 
and home-made cakes. 
 

If you can offer to help or run a stall, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with Jo or Sarah.  We are 
always looking for new volunteers to help us and give 
us some new ideas. 
 

If you can pop a poster up they are available today from 
Sarah. 
 

Safari Supper. We are hoping to run a Safari Supper 
on Saturday 14th September. However in order to do 
this, we need volunteers to host either a starter or main 
course, and for people to attend. If you are interested in 
attending/hosting, please could you let Jo or Sarah 
know. Many thanks 

 

Church Cleaning. We are in need of someone to help 
with the church cleaning. If you can help, or would like 
to know more of what is involved, please speak to 
Phyllis Trollope or telephone 787594. 
 

Margaret Creed has sent her thanks to all at St Wilfrid’s 
for their prayers following the illness and death of her 
son-in-law, Peter. She is currently staying with her 
daughter Jane, supporting her until after the celebration 
of Peter’s life on 5th July, before coming home. It has 
been a stressful time for them, but Jane is happy that 
Peter is now at peace, and all his pain has gone. Jane 
also says a big Thank You to all her friends that she 
knows personally at St Wilfrid’s. 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Neil Shaw 251644 

Email: njshaw1@icloud.com  

Churchwardens:  Jo Simmons  786442 

 Karen Dimmock  530612 


